



Dear WENDELL HARRIS,

On behalf of the Southern Region Minority Supplier Development Council (SRMSDC), I am pleased to inform you that the Certification Committee and the Board of Directors has approved your application for certification. Your company meets the criteria established by NMSDC and its Affiliated Councils. You are now eligible for all services provided by this organization including online access and subscription services from other affiliate councils.

We encourage you to get involved and network with other MBEs and our corporate members.

Please visit our site and log in to update your company profile to assist our corporate members in identifying your business.

Welcome to the SRMSDC family and I look forward to working with you! If you require any assistance, please feel free to contact us at (504) 293-0404.

Sincerely,

Mark Samuel Certification Manager Southern Region Minority Supplier Development Council